LATEST EMAILS BETWEEN DENISE IN HUKANUI/HAMUA WI — Our New Zealand Link WI AND JULTA IN BASLOW WI

From: Deborah Bax

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 5:32 AM

To: Denise Gavin Cc: Julia Warne Subject: RE: Today

Dear Denise

Thank you so much for inviting me to join your meeting today!

It was a great pleasure and wonderful to meet so many members of the Hukanui - Hamua WI and to hear about your activities.

The bond between our two WIs will now be even stronger!

Special thanks need to be given to Pat for hosting the meeting and to Keith for showing Nigel around both his home and Masterton and treating him to lunch please. I don't have their email address I'm afraid.

And many thanks for the gift which will be treasured very much.

We look forward to seeing you again!

With love to you all, Deb

From: Denise Gavin

Sent: 06 March 2019 02:34 To: Julia Warne & Deborah Bax

Subject: Today

Dear Julia and Deborah,

Thank you for today. We had a lovely day and enjoyed hearing about Baslow from Deborah and also that she is an Aussie too!! Aussie, Aussie, Aussie, oi, oi, oi.

Hope you can see enough from this photo. My iPad isn't very clear – my daughter says I should update, so maybe I will.

From left: Deborah, Margaret Bird, Sue, Barbara, Leonie, Lesley, Val & Coral

Sitting: Christine, Denise, Margaret Simpson and Pat.

We missed Colleen as she left early for another meeting and I forgot about a photo. Elaine is in Adelaide and Gwen (Colleen's Mum) had another activity on today.

Deborah would make an excellent speaker for one of your meetings, Julia.

Love to you all, Denise x x x

